
The Town of Cicero Department of Housing Invites you to a  

Planning Participation Group 

WHAT: 

To better plan for the use of Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) Funds, The 

Town of Cicero is looking for participation in the planning process from 

homeless or previously homeless individuals in the community.  Input re-

ceived will be used when making policy decisions regarding any facilities, 

services, or other assistance that receive ESG funding.  
 

WHO: 

 Individuals experiencing Homelessness, 

 Formerly Homeless persons, 

 The General Public, 

 Agencies serving the homeless or previously homeless community. 
 

WHEN: 

Wednesday, May 15, 2024 @1:00PM 

Wednesday, May 22, 2024 @1:00PM 
 

WHERE: 

Cicero Public Library 

5225 W. Cermak Road 

 

For more information, or to submit comments online, please email: 

amarquez@thetownofcicero.com  


